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Message from Staff  

 

Term 1 ends 

29th March 

2018  
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2018 

Itõs been a jam-packed term 2 at LMCC and the main events of the past few months have been National 

Volunteer Week, The Biggest Morning Tea and the Family Violence Forum. There is more to come including  

3 new English classesñbeginner, intermediate and 2 hour conversation and computer/ipad/tablet classes 

starting in Term 3, followed by the AGM, another forum (topic to be confirmed) and an inaugural Cultural 

Festival in Term 4 .  

 

We are pleased to tell you that LMCC  has officially signed a Memorandum of Understanding with Kevin  

Heinze Garden Centre for the development of a òtherapeuticó garden for people who have experienced 

trauma.  LMCC will begin recruiting volunteers to assist with clearing of the space and building the garden, 

if you are interested, please contact the office.  In term 3 we will circulate some expression of interest 

forms.  Also, if you know anyone who has some building skills and would be interested in assisting, please 

let the office know.   

I volunteer as an English Language tutor at LMCC. A few weeks ago, I was informed about the idea of the 

Language Exchange Program wherein two individuals both learning a second language meet and help each 

other attain fluency in the language of intent. I am fluent in English and am currently learning  Mandarin. I 

have paired up with Linda, who helps me learn the finer aspects of Mandarin in an informal setting.  She 

has helped me improve my pronunciation tremendously, especially since Mandarin is a tonal language. I 

can also ask her if I have any doubts and am greatly benefitting from the individual attention that I can         

seldom afford during my regular classes. All in all, it is a superb helping each other gain confidence. I am so 

glad that I got a chance to be a part of this Language Exchange Program at LMCC.  - Regards, Preeti 

Language Exchange Program 
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National Volunteer Week  
During National Volunteers Week, 21st to 25th May, we celebrated the vital role    

volunteers play in the  running of  LMCC. Each day staff provided special morning 

teas to show these quiet contributors  how much they appreciate the time and effort 

they give to the Centre. No matter what the contribution is or whether itõs big or small, 

all our volunteers are important and LMCC couldnõt do without them! (Sarah Price) 

As part of integrating with Australian culture 

our class spent two lessons learning English 

words to make their list in preparation for an 

Aussie BBQ. The class BBQ held at Surrey Park 

on a Saturday in early May, followed by a game 

of cricket, was enjoyed by  everyone. It was a 

great success.    (Greg Walters, Tutor)  

The Biggest Morning Tea was held in LMCC for the Cancer 

Council on Tuesday 5th June 2018. Manager Klaudia Lozo and 

Program Officer Cindy Kung with their team of volunteers 

planned and executed a magnificent morning which was      

enjoyed by all. A special thank you to all the people who were 

able to come and provided us with a beautiful scrumptious 

morning tea. We also want to say thank you to those unable to 

come but who contributed to the fundraising. This was an    

opportunity for students, tutors and volunteers to gather and 

chat over a cup of tea or coffee, enjoy a bite to eat with good 

company, and most importantly raise money to help people 

affected by cancer. Everyone enjoyed the tasty treats and     

expressed their appreciations to all the effort from organisers. 

We raised $382.60 in total for the Cancer Council! LMCC 

would like to thank Muffin Break in the Box Hill Central and 

Breadtop in 568 Collins Street, who kindly donated some    

lovely sweet and savoury baked products for our morning tea! 

Many people commented on the well-organised event,          

remarking that it was a lovely occasion and the people at 

LMCC were so friendly and welcoming. (Victoria)  

Biggest Morning Tea  
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